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Face mask requirement returning to Topeka Municipal Court 

TOPEKA, Kan. – Beginning Monday, December 5, Topeka’s Municipal Court will be implementing a face 

mask requirement for all employees and visitors of the court.  

The policy is being implemented to ensure the court can remain open, and serve its function of carrying 

out the administration of justice.  

Influenza, RSV, and other viruses are currently being monitored by the Kansas Department of Health and 

Environment. Earlier this month, Stormont Vail Health reported community transmission of COVID-19 

was steadily increasing, and considered to be at the “high” level.  

Mask-wearing is currently optional for all other City of Topeka buildings. The city encourages social 

distancing, regular handwashing, and other practices.  
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